
 

 

Tuesday 25th April 2023 
 
 

 
 

The King’s Coronation Picnic 
Friday 5th May 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
On Friday 5th May, we will be celebrating the King’s Coronation. As part of this 
celebration, the children can come into school wearing red, white and blue; crowns, 
tiaras and royal costumes will all be welcome and will add to the theme of a Royal 
Celebration.  
 
Our school canteen will also be serving a ‘Coronation Picnic Menu’ on this day, 
please see below. An email will be sent to parents to order their child’s school dinner 
for this day. Please fill in the form as soon as possible, Tuesday 2nd May at the very 
latest. 
 
  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Miss Seetle Kaur 
Head of Academy 
 
 
 

 

  

Dinner Menu 
 

Triangle sandwiches - 
Tuna 

Cheese 
Egg Mayo 

 
Crisps 

 
Cucumber sticks 

 
Decorated buns 

 
  
 
 
 


